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It is clear to me that certain Environmental groups (just watch the TV to find out?) engage in
illegal activities against businesses conducting their legitimate activities. Any group doing so
should be penalised. These offenders seem to come up repeatedly and significant penalties are
seldom if ever applied. They should be but in their absence than at least the Government should
remove their charitable for tax purposes status

Robin Hopps
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